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To whom it may concern,
The coffin butte landfill has been a growing problem for our community. The unpleasant odor,
high levels of methane, and seemingly unregulated dumping of hazardous material is unsafe

for neighboring communities.

Republic Service's trucks litter the roads and are cleaned up on the taxpayers dime. It is
unclean for us and the wildlife sharing our beautiful state.

Until Coffin Butte cleans up it's act, the landfill must not expand. We should not be taking in
so many other counties trash or paying to clean up their mess. Please stop the expansion of the
landfill.

Thank you for understanding mine and many others concerns.

Danielle Melton

Cambridge circle
Corvallis, Or
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